02/06/2023, 15:52 Email: Inbox

From: krishanu@suhora.com

To: "Akhilesh Kumar Trivedi" <advmn@trai.gov.in>

Cc: info@ispa.space

Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 2:51:28 PM

Subject: Response to TRAI's Consultation Paper on “Assignment of Spectrum for Space-based
Communication Services”

Respected Sir,

| am writing to you today to express my support for the administrative assignment of spectrum instead of the
auction model. | believe that the auction model is not the best way to allocate spectrum, and that it can have
a number of negative consequences for the New Indian space industry.

The space-based communication spectrum is a critical resource for satellite communications, with
applications ranging from high-speed internet to disaster management and remote sensing. Therefore, this
spectrum needs to be conserved for space industry.

We urge you to consider the administrative assignment of spectrum instead of the auction model. We
recommend that this is the best way to ensure that India has a strong and vibrant space industry.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Regards,

Krishanu Acharya

CEO & Co-founder
Suhora Technologies
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